
!3&6 .Å×ÓÌÅÔÔÅÒ  
 

)ÎÓÉÄÅ ÔÈÉÓ ÉÓÓÕÅ 

aƻƴƪŜȅ WƻŜΩǎτ9ǾŜƴǘǎ IŜƭŘΧΧΦΦΦн-о 

{ƻŎƛŀƭ hǳǝƴƎǎΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΦΦп-р 

{ǳǇǇƻǊǘ DǊƻǳǇκCŀƳƛƭȅ hǳǝƴƎΧΦΦс-т 

{h!wκ9ƳǇƭƻȅƳŜƴǘΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΦΦу-ф 

t!/ tǊƻƎǊŀƳǎΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧ мл-мм 

¸Ltt99ΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΦΦΦмн-мо 

{ŀŦŜǘȅ {ŎƘƻƭŀǊǎƘƛǇǎΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦмп 

 

-ÅÓÓÁÇÅ ÆÒÏÍ ÔÈÅ 0ÒÅÓÉÄÅÎÔ  
School is back in session, fall is in the air, and ASFV is busy plan-

ning and holding more events.  Thanks to everyone who helped 

make our Octoberfest booth our most successful yet!   

ASFV is pleased to announce a family outing at Meuer Farm in 

Chilton.  Please look inside this newsletter for specific information.   

Save the date:  A parent/educator workshop is scheduled for 

October 26th from 6:30-8pm.  The topic is Pet Therapy.  To register 

for this informative talk email: asfvevents@autismfoxvalley.org.   

As alwaysðif your contact information has changed please email 

us ASAP to ensure all of the most current events are sent to you.  If 

you have questions about your membership, please email Kelly at 

asw@asw4autism.org. 

Our annual membership meeting will be help December 5th at 

Monkey Joeôs.  The meeting will start at 9:30 am.  We will serve 

cake after the meeting.  Learn about the wonderful things happen-

ing with ASFV, offer your input on future events, and meet the 

board members.  

You are invited to join our monthly board meetings the 3rd Tuesday 

of every month at Goodwill in Menasha at 6pm.  Please email     

Diane at asfvevents@autismfoxvalley.org with any questions.  

Have a wonderful fall, 

Diane Nackers, President 
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 !ǊŜ ȅƻǳ ǘƘƛƴƪƛƴƎ ƻŦ 

ōŜŎƻƳƛƴƎ ŀ ƳŜƳōŜǊΚ 

 ²Ƙŀǘ ŀǊŜ ǘƘŜ ōŜƴπ

ŜŬǘǎ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ Ϸмр ŀƴƴǳŀƭ 

ƳŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇΚ 

* CǊŜŜ ƳƻƴǘƘƭȅ aƻƴƪŜȅ WƻŜΩǎ 

* CǊŜŜ ƳƻƴǘƘƭȅ .ǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ YƛŘǎ 

* CǊŜŜ ǉǳŀǊǘŜǊƭȅ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊǎ 

* CǊŜŜ tŀǊŜƴǘκ{ǳǇǇƻǊǘ DǊƻǳǇ 

* CǊŜŜ tŀǊŜƴǘκ9ŘǳŎŀǘƻǊ ǿƻǊƪπ

ǎƘƻǇǎ 

* hǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǝŜǎ ŦƻǊ ǎŀŦŜǘȅ ŀƴŘ 

ŎƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ ǎŎƘƻƭŀǊǎƘƛǇǎ 

* !ƴŘ ƳǳŎƘ ƳƻǊŜΦ 

Thank you to the horses and volunteers from the Winnebago County 4-H club.  They 
hosted a horseback riding event for kids with autism and their siblings.  Two ses-
sions allowed for more kids to ride.  The kids got to spend quality time grooming, 
riding and just being with these gentle horses. 

The ASFV families had a wonderful time.  
All of the volunteers were patient, kind and 
supportive.   

Thank you for hosting this amazing event.  

 

Annual Membership Meeting December 5th 
Monkey Joeôs play dates continue to be a 
popular way for families to connect while 
their children play.   

Where:  Monkey Joeôs 

1800 N Casaloma Dr, Appleton, WI 54913  

When:  9 am until your child is worn out 

¶ ASFV board member present 

¶ Interact with other families 

¶ Let the kids enjoy the new bouncy toys 

¶ FREE of charge for all ASFV mem-
bers and a reduced $5.00 for non-
members. 

¶ Annual meeting:  Meet with ASFV 
board members, financial info availa-

ble, enjoy cake, and get more infor-
mation about your ASFV member ben-
efits 

                                                                   
Play dates set for the year:  

¶  November  7th 

¶ December 5th 

¶ January 2nd 

¶ February 6th 

¶ March 5th 

¶ April 2nd 

¶ May 7th  

¶ June 4th 

н 

Winnebago County 4-H Horse and Pony Project 
ðAutism RideðHeld this past July 



!ƳŀȊƛƴƎ YƛŘǎ !ƳŀȊƛƴƎ 5ŀȅ 10th Annual Football Camp with Xavier 
Hawks and ASFV 

 

о 

Thank you to all of the people responsible for another GREAT football 

camp. Coach Hinkens, the players, the parent volunteers and the ASFV 

board pulled together to create a fantastic day of football for over 60 

kids this past September.   

 

Fox11, the Compass and the Post Crescent provided media coverage of 

the event.  

 

The pictures of this event can be viewed at: http://

www.thecompassnews.org/2015/09/bay-conference-hawks-continue-

camp-tradition/ 
 


